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EXHIBIT A 

 

14,810 SQUARE FEET (0.34 ACRE) AT 0 GENELLE DRIVE, BELONGING TO 

ROBERT J. WINGO, JUDY S. WINGO, ROBERT J. WINGO, JR., AND AMY 

GIPSON WINGO OF RECORD IN INSTRUMENT 20140516-0042382, IN THE 

REGISTER'S OFFICE FOR DAVIDSON COUNTY, TENNESSEE. AGREEMENT 

INCLUDES THE GRANTORS’ RIGHT OF PERMANENT INGRESS/EGRESS 

AND TO INSTALL UTILITIES ACROSS THE PROPERTY VIA SHARED 

DRIVEWAY. 

 

LAND IN DAVIDSON COUNTY, TENNESSEE, KNOWN AS LOT NO. 185, BEING 

RESERVED PARCEL “B” ON SECTION THREE PLANTATION ESTATES 

SUBDIVISION OF RECORD IN PLAT BOOK 3700, PAGE 141, IN THE 

REGISTER'S OFFICE FOR DAVIDSON COUNTY, TENNESSEE, TO WHICH 

PLAN REFERENCE IS HEREBY MADE FOR A MORE COMPLETE 

DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY. 

 

BEING THE SAME PROPERTY CONVEYED TO JOHN B. GIBBS AND WIFE, 

BETTY L. GIBBS, FROM JOHN R. OZIER AND WIFE, MILDRED C. OZIER, BY 

INSTALLMENT DEED OF RECORD IN BOOK 3992, PAGE 902, IN THE 

REGISTER'S OFFICE FOR DAVIDSON COUNTY, TENNESSEE. 

 

PARCEL ID: 033-02-0-014.00 
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February 17, 2022 

  

  

To: Mike Atchison, Metro Water Services 

  

Re: Genelle Drive Option to Purchase 

 Planning Commission Mandatory Referral #2022M-003PR-001 

 Council District #03 – Jennifer Gamble, Council Member 
 

On behalf of the Metropolitan Planning Commission, the following item, referred to the Commission as required by 

the Metro Charter, has been recommended for approval to the Metropolitan Council:  

  

A request for a resolution authorizing the Director of Public Property Administration, or his designee, to 

exercise an option to purchase a certain parcel of property (known as Map and Parcel No. 03302001400) 

(Proposal No. 2022M-003PR-001). 

 
The relevant Metro agencies (Metro Parks, Metro Public Works, Metro Water Services, Metro Emergency 

Communications, the Nashville Electric Service, Metro Finance – Public Property and the Metro Historical 

Commission) have reviewed the proposal and concur in the recommendation for approval. This request must be 

approved by the Metro Council to become effective. A sketch showing the location of the request is attached to this 

letter.    

  

Conditions that apply to this approval:  None.  

  

This recommendation for approval is given as set forth in the Metropolitan Planning Commission Rules and 

Procedures. If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Michelle Hollingsworth at 

michelle.hollingsworth@nashville.gov or 615-862-7197.   

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Robert Leeman 

Deputy Director 

Metro Planning Department  

cc:   Metro Clerk  
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